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Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1(4) of the Act of 20 July 2017 – Water Law (Dz. U. /Journal of Laws/ of 2020, item 310, 

284, 695, 782, 875) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of 21 December 2000 on Inland Navigation (Dz. U. /Journal Of 

Laws/ of 2019, item 1568, 1901, 2170, and of 2020, item 284), the Regional Water Management Board in 

Gdańsk informs that: 

 

From 1 April to 30 April 2022, geotechnical test boreholes for the planned Kolnik-Elbląg high-pressure gas 

pipeline will be drilled in the Vistula riverbed at km 928+200 to 928+300. We, therefore, ask that you comply 

with the navigation signs that have been installed. The work should not cause significant disruption to 

navigation or compromise its safety.  

 

 

In view of the above, we kindly request that you exercise particular caution and comply with applicable 

regulations. 

Current notices to skippers are published at: https://gdansk.wody.gov.pl.   

 

  

 


